
	
Class	of	2022	

Dear future Falcons and Families, 

 The end of the school year is nearing and your 8th grade students are very close to 
becoming official high school students. To help ensure a smooth transition from middle 
school to high school, Timber Creek offers a half day fish camp program for students to 
become familiar with many aspects of the school. Falcon Fish Camp will include guest 
speakers, campus tours, a pep rally, organization fair, and much more.  

All supplies needed for the day and a t-shirt are included in the price. This event is 
planned and implemented by the Timber Creek Student Council to give incoming 
students the best understanding of what to expect in high school. 

  

Location: Timber Creek High School 

Date: Friday, August 3rd 

Time: 7:45am – 12:00pm OR 12:45pm – 5:00pm  (you choose which session works best) 

Register: Register and pay at https://intouch.kellerisd.net/  

USER NAME = Student's 6-Digit ID Number  
PASSWORD = Student's Last Name (This is case sensitive.)    

**If you are new to Keller and do not have a student ID, you should be able to pay 
without an ID 

How much: $10 ($15 after July 20th) 

 

FAQs 

1.      What should students wear? 



Student will be walking and moving quite a bit. Jeans or shorts (no shorter than mid-thigh), a 
comfortable shirt and tennis shoes are recommended.  

2.      Do I need to fill out a registration form? 

No, you are registered once you pay on https://intouch.kellerisd.net/. If you are new to Keller 
ISD, please register with your student’s name, not your name.  

3.      Are parents invited? 

We do not have sessions for parents at this time. Parents are invited to our Fall Open House.  

4.      Who are the small group leaders? 

All small group leaders will be Student Council members!  

5.      Will we get our schedules that day? 

Student will not get schedules that day, but will be shown the entire building. We will have a 
schedule walk Monday, August 13th from 5-7pm. We will show all students how to find their 
schedules on their phones and have upperclassmen available to show the way. Parents are 
welcome to join.  

6. Can I get updates about Fish Camp? 

Yes!  text @tchs2022 to the number 81010 to receive important reminders about Fish Camp and 
other Class of 2022 updates.  

 

 

 

 

	


